
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

5th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
 
 

‘Welcome to KS3’ Information Evening 
 
 
We are pleased that our new year 7s have made a fantastic start to the term and 
have settled in well at Ormskirk School.  
 
We would like to invite Parents & Carers to our ‘Welcome to KS3’ information 
evening which will take place on Thursday 12th September at 6pm. The evening will 
provide you with the opportunity to meet the Year 7 team, as well as gaining key 
information for the year and ways in which you can support your child’s learning.  
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr. J Burnham 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


